
Questions should be directed to: Mark Goligoski, Assistant Superintendent 
Phone: (520) 682-4757 

 

 

 
Governing Board Agenda Item 

 
Meeting Date:  December 12, 2024    Agenda Item No: J.3 
 
From: Mark Goligoski, Assistant Superintendent 
 
Subject: Additional Van Driver (End of Year) 
 
Strategic Priority: To recruit, retain, and support highly effective staff, teachers and leaders 
 
Consent     ☐              Action    ☒               Discussion     ☐ 
 
 
Background: 

Due to the continued growth in the number of McKinney-Vento and special needs students, we 
are requesting the addition of one special needs van driver for the remainder of the 2024-2025 
school year. The Transportation Department currently has eleven vans dedicated to serving these 
students. Seven of the routes are driven by permanent van drivers and the other four are driven 
by properly trained bus attendants. Adding an eighth driver for the remainder of the school year 
will allow us to move an appropriately trained bus attendant into the position and then hire a bus 
attendant to fill the vacant position. 

The total cost to cover the salary and benefits of the additional van driver for the remainder of 
FY2025 is $19,485.86.  These costs will be covered by the Maintenance and Operations budget.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Recommended Motion: 
 
I move that the Governing Board approve the addition of one special needs van driver for the 
remainder of the 2024-2025 school year effective December 13, 2024. 
 
 
Approved for transmittal to the Governing Board: _____________________________   
               Dr. Daniel Streeter, Superintendent   

 


